
Night works
Banyo station  

What?

Queensland Rail will undertake works on selected nights in May and early June 
2024, as part of the Banyo station accessibility upgrade.

These night works are a continuation of the current program of Energex activities 
and include excavation, concrete pumping and footpath reinstatement works.

Over three nights, Monday 3 to Wednesday 5 June, platform raising activities, 
including the operation of a large crane, will also be undertaken.

When?
Night works from 8pm until 6am the next day on:
•	 Sunday 19 to Thursday 23 May (over five nights)
•	 Sunday 26 to Thursday 30 May (over five nights)
•	 Monday 3 to Wednesday 5 June (over three nights).

Where?

Electrical and associated civil works will continue in footpath areas in the vicinity 
of the level crossing on  St Vincent’s Road, Tufnell Road, Royal Parade and Royal 
Parade east.

Crane operation (in June) will tbe undertaken from private property, by prior 
arrangement with property owners.

Impacts

Operation of excavators, 
concrete pumping trucks, 
large cranes (June) and 
vehicles with flashing lights 
and reversing beepers

Construction noise: Electrical 
works, excavation, operation 
of concrete pumps, machinery 
and powered tools

Night works

Lane closures and traffic 
management 

Lighting towers at night

Every effort will be made to carry out these works with respect for our valued neighbours. We apologise for 
any inconvenience and thank you for your patience while we build you a better Banyo station. Works may 
be subject to change due to weather conditions and operational requirements.

If you would like to receive electronic copies of our works notices, please sign up at 
queenslandrail.com.au/EmailNotification

For more information, free call 1800 722 203 or email stationsupgrade@qr.com.au


